
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have finally come to the end of a very busy term and successful Autumn term.  Hopefully the 
Christmas break will enable children, staff and families to relax and keep well over Christmas. 

 

 
 
14th December 2022

Highdown Rotary 
 
You may not have heard about Highdown Rotary 
but did you know that for several years now some 
of our members have been coming into St. 
Margaret’s to help the pupils with reading and 
with maths. So what is Rotary?  Well we are a 
worldwide organisation with 1.4 million members 
who believe in helping others in our local 
communities as well as overseas. Apart from 
helping at St.Margaret’s we have also helped 
Ukraine by sourcing and sending a van full of 
hospital medical supplies as well as being involved 
in other projects both at home and abroad.  Could 
you help us to do more either by helping at 
St.Margaret’s or with other projects?  You will 
find that we are a friendly bunch who have 
fun.  Who knows you may find that you end up 
joining Highdown Rotary!  Give as a call on 01903 
785888 and let’s have a chat. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
David 

 

We say farewell to Mrs Gill Patterson 
who has been working here as a 
temporary teacher for a number of 
years.  We wish her well. 
 

Not feeling Chrismassy yet?? 
Come and join us for our outdoor Carol Service TONIGHT. 
Children in Years 3-6 have been practising their Carols and 

readings!! 
Wrap up warm and come and sing Carols with the children 

outside the main entrance. 
Warm yourselves around fire bowls, feed the children with 

hotdogs, hot chocolate and hot mince pies. 
6.00 - 6.40pm 

 



 

  

And finally… 
On behalf of the staff may I wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas and a 
wonderful New Year. 

We look forward to seeing the children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 
January 2023. 
Yours sincerely 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 

REMAINING INSET Days 
May I remind you that the school is closed 
for staff training on  
Monday 16th January 2023 
Friday 28th April 2023 
Friday 21st July 2023 
 
Parent’s Evenings 
Tuesday 7th February 3.30 – 6.00pm 
Thursday 9th February 4.00 – 7.00pm 
Year 6 SATs information evening  
Wednesday 11th January 2022 at 6.30pm  
 
CHANGE OF DATE 
Dalesdown Information Evening – 
Wednesday 18th January 2022 at 6.00pm 
 

Thank you 
A big thank you to everybody who has 
helped out at school in so many ways 
whether it be with Forest School or 
hearing readers or helping in a host of 
ways – we really do appreciate your 
support in helping the children. 

Uniform 
A big thank you to all those children 
who wear their uniform with pride and 
look smart every morning.  In the New 
Year we will be placing a greater 
emphasis on our uniform and 
encouraging children to wear our school 
ties and jumpers and in particular to 
have appropriate footwear for school.  
Uniform is especially important for Year 
6 children as they prepare for secondary 
school. 
Please see the uniform list for the spring 
term on our website under Parent 
Information/Useful Information for 
Parents/Uniform.  Uniform can be 
ordered using Brigade (details on our 
website) 



 

 

 
  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 
 

 


